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This symbol identifies tools and resources available exclusively for 
members of the AICPA Not-for-Profit Section community. When assessing 



premium member-only content within the Not-for-Profit Resource Library, 
you will be prompted to enter your user ID and validate your Not-for-Profit 
membership


